
 

 
 

5 January 2022 
 
 
 
 
Dear Parent/Carer  
  
As you are aware, Covid cases locally and nationally have been on the rise for some 
time, and this looks set to continue in the immediate future.   
 
Additional measures to try to address the spread of Covid in schools were announced 
shortly before we returned from the Christmas break.  We have, therefore, made the 
decision that, given Year 11 are at a crucial phase of their education, rather than cancel 
the parents’ evening scheduled for Monday 24 January 2022, we will now be holding this 
event online instead.  
  
I am aware that some parents have already made bookings, and I can only apologise for 
this change to our original plans.  However, you will now need to re-book a new 
appointment for the new event.  To make a new appointment, or to attend the virtual 
parents’ evening, please use the following link: 
https://appletonacademy.schoolcloud.co.uk/.  When attending your online appointment 
with staff, you will need access to the internet via a computer or on a smartphone or 
tablet with a front facing camera. 
   
Details on how to access the parents’ evening will be available on our website closer to 
the date. 
  
If you have any questions regarding these changes, please feel free to email 
info@appletonacademy.co.uk and ask for this to be forwarded to myself.  
  
Thank you for your continued support and understanding. 
 
Yours faithfully 
  
 
 
 
Diane Whitehead  
Deputy Headteacher – Secondary Attainment and Standards.  
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